
 

Press Release 

“Stecon Group” Achieves SET ESG Ratings of AA for 2024 in the Construction Sector, Reinforcing  
Sustainable Strategy Success 

Stecon Group Public Company Limited (STECON) has achieved a SET ESG Rating of AA for 2024 in the construction 
sector. It is among 228 publicly listed companies evaluated and ranked by the Stock Exchange of Thailand (SET). This 
reflects STECON’s diligent and ongoing efforts in ESG (Environmental, Social, and Governance), emphasizing 
environmental stewardship, social responsibility, and corporate governance. 

This marks the second consecutive year that STECON has been selected for the “SET ESG Rating” sustainable stock 
list, with a “Rating AA” distinction. It represents a significant achievement and pride for the company, which 
recognizes the importance of sustainable business development. STECON has established policies and core goals for 
sustainable business development based on ESG principles, focusing on a balanced approach to corporate governance, 
economic growth, social responsibility, and environmental care. These efforts aim to serve as a foundation for 
Thailand's development and contribute value to Thai society across all sectors. 

The SET ESG Ratings serve as a critical tool for investors, analysts, and fund managers, supplementing other data in 
assessing business risks and growth opportunities. A strong ESG focus enhances a business's competitiveness and 
growth potential. 

STECON is committed to fostering business growth by integrating sustainable development principles into its 
operations from upstream to downstream. The company aims to create value for all stakeholders and remains dedicated 
to advancing its stable and sustainable growth journey. 
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